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BY REGULAR MAIL AND E-MAIL

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
TORONTO ON M4P 1E4

Dear Kirsten Walli:

Re: Notice that Written Comments will be Submitted for the Hearing for
An Electricity Distribution Rate Change - Hydro One Networks Inc. -
File #EB-2007-0681 :

Please be advised that the City of Owen Sound, as Observer in Hydro One's
Application for an Electricity Distribution Rate Change - File #EB-2007-0681 will be
submitting written comments prior to the commencement of the Hearing on June
23, 2008.

Please keep us informed of the Hearing Schedule, as it is finalized in order for the
City of Owen Sound to submit its written comments in the appropriate timeframe
and to co-ordinate its attendance at the Hearing.

Yours trdly)

Director of Corporate Services

c: Rudra Mukherji, Advisor, Rates, Ontario Energy Board
Christine Robinson, CAO/Clerk, The Municipality of West Grey
Kelly Coulter, CAO, Municipality of Grey Highlands

E-mail copy sent to: Hydro One Networks Inc,
8™ floor, South Tower
483 Bay Street
TORONTO ON M5G 2P5
Attention: Glen MacDonald, Senior Advisor, Regulatory Affairs



